
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION EBT CARDHOLDERS 
 

Effective July 1, 2005, you will no longer be able to call the 800 EBT 
Customer Service Help Desk number from a payphone. 

 
You can continue to call the 800 EBT Customer Service Help Desk 
number from a private phone including a cell phone.  You may also 

check your EBT account balance from your last EBT transaction receipt.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


